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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Learning to Read Meeting – Reception Classes – Blue & Turquoise 
 

Tuesday 18th October 2022  8:45 – 9.45am or Tuesday 18th October 2022  4.00 – 5.00pm 
 
 

You are invited to a meeting about your child learning to read.  This is a meeting that you cannot afford to 
miss, your child’s future educational opportunities may depend on it!! 
 

At the meeting we will: 
 

 Explain how we teach literacy at school 
 

 Tell you how you can help your child with literacy skills at home 
 

 Answer any questions you may have about teaching, learning and developing literacy 
 
At Shawclough we know that your child will make the very best progress when we work together as 

partners.  I am sure that, like us, you will want your child to be the best that they can in school.  That is 

what the meeting is all about.   

You will be able to purchase sound cards at the meeting for £6, please ensure that you bring a debit card if 
possible. Alternatively you are able to prepay for these on www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home  
 

Please book your place on www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home free of charge Places must be 

booked by Monday 17th October 

Normal charges will apply to children booked on to use the breakfast club or tea time club 

We look forward to seeing you at this very important meeting. 

Thank you for your support,  

Miss Bali Assistant Head 
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